
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UST:SO06-00-ME23 
A.Y. 2021-2022 
 
TO  : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
 
FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE : PRESIDENTIAL AND VICE-PRESIDENTIAL DEBATES IN UST 
 
DATE : 19 FEBRUARY 2022 
 

 
The University, in partnership with Nine Media Corporation also known as CNN 
Philippines and Microsoft Philippines, will host the Vice-Presidential and Presidential 

Debates on February 26 and 27 (Saturday and Sunday), respectively at the Quadricentennial 
Pavilion Arena. 
 
The University supports the said activity as a form of voter education and participation 
among the Filipino electorates, especially among the students, alumni, and University staff. 
 
The said debates will be streamed live via CNN’s official social media accounts and the 
University’s official Facebook page (UST1611official). Everyone is enjoined to participate 
virtually. 
 
As we participate in the local and national elections on 9 May 2022 (Monday), let us also pray 
for peaceful elections as we all share in the collective building of our nation towards progress.  
 
Thank you. 
 
                  
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


